
Dear Parents, 

Thank you to all our community for the on going support for our school. The children have had a really 

good term, we have all been so impressed with how they have settled back in to learning and made 

really good progress.  The teachers have worked hard to balance teaching of any gaps from lockdown, 

supporting pupils learning from home and still creating an exciting engaging curriculum for the children 

to enjoy. It has been lovely to see all the children engaged in and enjoy their learning. There has been 

some fantastic projects happening around the school from mummifying fish, advocating on behalf of 

Orangutans,  to boot camps on the field and river studies. 

Year 5 River Hamble Trip 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Yea 6 Holes Boot Camp 

Year 6 were put through tough drill exercises experiencing life as Stanley Yelnat at Camp Green Lake. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kind Regards, Mrs Hixon 
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HELP IS HERE  

 

We know these times continue to bring difficulty's and challenging times for us all.  
Please remember we are here to help as much as we can.  I would like to remind you that we 
have Karen Allen, our family support worker, should you again find yourself in a situation with 
which you may need support.  You can contact her via email on: 

karen.allen@shirleyschools.co.uk  

 
DIARY DATES 

7th June—School re-opens after half term break 
10th June—Year 4 Common trip 

11th June—Year 5 Paultons Park 
11th June—Year 3 Egyptian Dress Up Day 

7th July—Transition Day 
14th—16th July—Year 6 Foxlease Residential 

24th July—Year 6 Paultons Park 

TEST AND TRACE OVER THE HALF TERM 

Please continue to notify us if your child tests positive within 48hrs of leaving school so we can 

continue to carryout the required test and trace for the DFE.  

Please email: office@shirleyschools.co.uk to notify us; we will inform you by email if there has 

been a positive case in your child’s bubble. 

Please stay safe  and continue to be vigilant 

WARMER WEATHER 
 
As the weather is now beginning to warm up; 

 Please apply sun cream before children come to school  

 Sun cream can be brought into school, but children must be able to apply it 
themselves  

  

 Children should continue to wear sensible trainers 

 Please make sure children have a full water bottle for the day  


